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Abstract

By 1965, 413 foreign students from over 45 countries were enrolled at Wayne State
University; the university established the Foreign Student Advising Office for the
benefit of these students. Virgil R. Lougheed directed this office from 1952 until his
retirement in 1973. In addition to advising foreign students he also coordinated
religious activities for foreign students. He was a member of the National
Association for Foreign Student Affairs.

Materials in the Foreign Student Advisor Records consist of correspondence,
proposals, reports, and memoranda.

Important Subjects:

Agency for International Development
Employment discrimination

Foreign students

Important Names:
Hilberry, Clarence
Lougheed, Virgil R.
McNamara, Pat

Arrangement
The collection is arranged alphabetically by document type.

Box 1

Agency for International Development, 1959-1967

Board of Advisors Newsletter, 1965

Correspondence, Dr. Clarence Hilberry, 1956-1965

Correspondence, 1951-1965

Proposal, “Follow-up on Study of Discrimination in Employment,” 1966
Reports, 1964-1966

Retirement Program, 1959
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